
            MASS INTENTIONS 
   FEBRUARY 11 – FEBRUARY 19, 2017 

 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 11 
VIGIL OF THE SIXTH SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 
   5:30    For the Parishioners 
  

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 12 
THE SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
    7:30  +Mary Nugent 

  +Jerry Giamonco 
  +Charles & Kay Tedeschi 

  +Giulia Garciolo 
    9:30  +Angela & John Scalzitti 

  +Joseph & Barbara Roncone 

  +Mary Donovan 
  +Michael Mallaney 

   11:30  +Ray Beesley 
  +Carol Ann Bushey Lucas 

  +Adele Berthold 

     5:30 +DiFuntos de la Familia Rafael Navarro   
 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 13 

 11:30   Franciscan Mass League 
                       

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14 

 11:30 +Frank “Ace” & Rose Molinaro 

  +Don Hayden 
  +Anthony Tudda, Jr.   

  7 PM +Ruth Ann Bray 
  +Vincent Bustard 

  +Marie Durigan 
           

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 15 
 11:30 +Fr. Lawrence Burke, O.F.M.   
  +Mary Nugent 

  +Emily Naumann 
 
 

FLOWER DONATIONS 
If you are interested in making a donation of a floral 
arrangement for the Church in memory of a loved 
one, please call the Parish Office.  We will discuss 
with you what would be a suitable occasion and then 
we will make the arrangements.  We will also put a 
notice in the bulletin acknowledging your donation if 
you would like. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 16 
   11:30  +Maribelle & Francis Tomedy 

    +Catherine McNerney 
  +Catherine McCormack                  

     

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17 
 11:30 +Gloria Nicola 

             +Constance Pellegrini 
             +Rosemarie Baumann 

  
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 18 
 11:30 +Myrtle Evans 

  +Mary Nugent 
    
VIGIL OF THE SEVENTH SUNDAY 

  IN ORDINARY TIME 
     5:30  +Nell & George Sadlock 

             +Josephine Szczomak 
             +Eleanor Chidiac & Mary Iozzio 

             +Rufino & Julia Benitez 

             +Catherine Beagin 
 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 19 
THE SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
     7:3 0   For the Parishioners  

    9:30 +Francis Shea  
  +Joseph Emmolo 

  +Ray Beesley 
  +Mary Donovan 

 11:30 +Lota Family 

  +Ramia Family 
  +Tambone Family 

  +George & Ejanine Badis 
  +Theresa Abidaher 
     5:30  +Bolivar Gonzalez 

 

 

EUCHARISTIC GIFTS of 

Bread & Wine are offered this 

week in Memory of/ Los dones              

Eucarísticos se ofrecerán 

       en memoria  de                     

       Fr. Alvin Faddish, O.F.M.         

 

                       

SANCTUARY LAMP will burn this 

week in Memory of / La Vela del 

Santuario  permanecerá    

encendida en memoria de                                                 

    Fr. Richard Biasiotto, O.F.M. 
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Joyce Barbary-Post +1947 

Joyce was born in Paterson and resided in West Paterson.  
She was working in the ordering department at FSR in 

West Paterson and she was a dedicated parishioner at St. 
Bonaventure where she was a member of the choir. She 

is survived by her two brothers and their wives and many 
nieces and nephews. 

 

May she rest peacefully in the Lord! 

 
 

          Oremos por los enfermos, 

especialmente 

 

 
       

Teresa Apolei, Juan Arias, John Barcewski, Robert Barone, 
Laurie Barone, Michele Bender, Jean Berdan,  

Sr. Anne Elizabeth Bolte, Tom Brown, Garret Buys, 
 Phillipe Carino, Debbie Caruso, Anthony Cinderella, 

 Maria Colatarci, Jean Colletti, Vincent Colucci,  
  Josephine Constantinople, Genevieve DeChellis,  

Susanna DeNude, Richard DiMauro, Susie & Frank DeVito, 
Angela Di Pasquale, Steven Domalewski, Ann Dorning, 

Cesarina Earl, Eileen Egan, Wendy Estrada,  
Vincent William Gaffney, Joseph Gilmore, Adele Ginnotti,  

Antonio Giudice, Salvatore Giudice, John Grectin, Ray Gulbin, 
Steve Hermann, Maryann Hughes, Jay Intili, Alke M. Laffey, 

Irene Lester,  Dean Patrick Lewis, Addison Mary Lewis,  
Mary MacDonald, Caden Many, Ed Marrone, Sandra Mas, 

 Andrew Maye, Patricia McGovern, Kenneth McGraw, 
Rosemary McGraw, Mario Menjincello, Stan Michunovich, 

Cindy Orchowski, Lois Orlando, Gemma Nacleria, 
 Eileen Primavera, Clara Ramia, Luisa Rendenna, 

 Eliane Rocca, Diana Romeo, John Ruff, John Saputo, 
 Gloria Russo, Shirley G. Salavarria, Debbie Sherwood,  

Jean Smith,  Annette Streicher, Philip Treanor, Joan Trecartin, 
 John Trommelen, Patricia Tucher, Barbara Urgovitch, 

 Jayne Vandorsten, Ray Veltri and Philip Zipoy  
 

********** 
                   
                    BULLETIN DEADLINES 

Articles for the February 19th bulletin  
should be in the Parish Office no later than  

Tuesday, February 14th.  
   

 

 
Religious Formation Classes Begin                                

 
February 12 - 10:30 AM All Grades 
February 19 - No Classes 
February 26 - 10:30 AM All Grades 

 

 
                            

 

COLLECTION 
 

 February 5……..$2,962.00 
 

SECOND COLLECTION  
The Church in Central & Eastern Europe……$708.00 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
                       

Thank you for your generous contributions last week 
to the Collection for the Church in Central and 
Eastern Europe!  As a parish, we collected $708.00 
to help restore the Church and build the future 
in over 20 countries.  If you missed the collection, it 
is not too late to give, visit 
www.usccb.org/nationalcollection  and click on the 
“How to Give” link on the left. 
 
               Scripture Readings for This Week 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Sunday Sir 15:15-20; 1 Cor 2:6-10; Mt 5:17-37 
or 5:20-22a, 27-28, 33-34a, 37 

Monday Gn 4:1-15, 25; Mk 8:11-13 

Tuesday Gn 6:5-8, 7:1-5, 10; Mk 8:14-21 

Wednesday Gn 8:6-13, 20-22; Mk 8:22-26 

Thursday Gn 9:1-13; Mk 8:27-33 

Friday  Gn 11:1-9; Mk 8:34—9:1 

Saturday Heb 11:1-7; Mk 9:2-13 

 

 
Valentine’s Day Raffle  

Tickets will be on sale in the back  
of the Church after all Masses  

or in the Parish Office. 
 $5.00 or book of 5 tickets for $20.00.  

Drawing will be held Sunday, February 12th. 
 
 

 
 

 

http://www.usccb.org/nationalcollection


 
 

ATTENTION SENIORS! 
Trip to Camp Hope to celebrate “St. Patrick’s Day 
is scheduled for March 17th.  Again, the cost is 
$12.00 per person with the bus leaving from in front 
of the church at 9 AM.  Please call the Parish Office 
and make your reservation as soon as possible so 
that I can make arrangements with the bus 
company.  Thank you!                             Fr. Frank 

 
ROMANTIC PARTY AND DINNER 
Saturday, February 18 at 7 PM  

in Bishop Manning Hall. 
  $40.00 a couple $25.00 per person  

 piano, bar, DJ, concert and raffle 
Choice of chicken, fish or beef dinner  
prepared by the Knights of Columbus.  

Tickets will be on sale in the back of the 
Church after all Masses or 

 in the Parish Office. 
 

********** 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS  
ST. JOHN VIANNEY/ST. ELIZABETH 

FRATERNITY 
will meet at 2 PM  

in the Church Basement, 
 Sunday, February 19th.  

If you would like to know more about the 
 Secular Franciscans please come. 

All are welcome! 
 

********** 

 

 
 

PRESIDENTS’ DAY MASS 
Monday, February 20th, is at 11:30 AM. 

 The Parish Office will be closed. 
 
 

 
 

GRIEVING & BEREAVEMENT 
If you are interested in meeting with others who 
have lost a loved one, please come to our meeting 
on Monday, February 20th at 7 PM in the Friary 
Conference Room.  All are welcome. 

 
 

********** 
 

LENT IS COMING…. 
Before you know it, Ash Wednesday, which comes 
on March 1st this year, will be upon us.  One of the 
penitential practices that the Church encourages to 
adopt during Lent is the Stations of the Cross.  This 
year, we are introducing a new booklet entitled “The 
Mystery of the Cross, praying the Stations 
with Pope Francis” that we plan to use each 
Friday during Lent.  We hope many of you will make 
the Stations with us as we journey through the holy 
season. 

 
 
 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR  

 
Ash Wednesday 

March 1st   

 
 
 

Novena in Preparation for the 
Feast of St. Anthony of Padua  
begins Tuesday, March 14th. 

 
 

 
 

Lenten Fish n’ Chips Dinner 
Wednesday, April 5th  
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Faithful Stewardship Appeal 

This week you will receive a brochure detailing 

the Faithful Stewardship Appeal our parish will 

be participating in over the next few weeks.  

This informative brochure is intended to 

communicate the financial needs of our parish 

and why we are focusing on our parish offertory.  

Commitment Sunday for this Program is 

February 18 and 19.  We encourage all 

parishioners to spend time in prayer and 

discussion with your family reflecting on the 

parish’s needs and your current level of giving. 

We look forward to seeing all of our 

parishioners at Mass next weekend for this very 

important Commitment Sunday.   If you have any 

questions regarding the Faithful Stewardship 

Appeal please feel free to contact Fr. Stephen 
 

 

********** 
 

IMMIGRATION SCAM WARNING 
Some predators are taking advantage on the 
uneasiness in our current immigration system and 
our undocumented citizens.  Catholic Family & 
Community Services’ Legal Department has issued 
this warning: 

 
NO US Government agency, ICE, Immigration, IRS, 
etc. will call or ask you to send money, wire money, 
send gift card information, etc., or threaten you over 
the phone with deportation. This is a scam.  Do not 
respond to such requests or send any money. 
 

********** 
 

 “As I would not be a slave, so I would 

not be a master. This expresses my idea 

of democracy.”         Abraham Lincoln 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
FEEDING THE POOR AND HUNGRY 

 
 
Once again, our St. Bonaventure’s community 
generously supported the Father English Center food 
collection of last Saturday by contributing: 
 
24 frozen dinners                        5 frozen turkeys 
40 bags of groceries                    4 frozen chickens 
15 cartons of canned goods    
12 bags of used clothing                                                                                     
 
These totals include 3 bags of groceries contributed 
by our Knights of Columbus Council #240 and 7 bags 
of groceries donated by residents of Mountain Ridge 
Towers in West Paterson.                                                                                                             
 
Thanks to all who made this food donation possible.  
Remember that God has no hands but ours.  So, 
when preparing a family meal during this next 
month, please consider cooking a bit more to fill a 
pan.  Hungry people will be grateful for anything you 
provide. 
 
Please continue to support this important Parish 
ministry. 
 

Our Schedule for February is as follows 
 

FROZEN DINNER PANS  
 Saturday & Sunday, February 11/12 

Available after all Masses in rear of church 
 

FROZEN DINNER PICKUP  
 Saturday, February 18 – 8:30 to 9:30 AM 

In front of Bishop Manning Hall 
 

NON-PERISHABLE GROCERIES  
 May be dropped off at the same time or 

at the Parish Office. 
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